
 

Kure Beach Parks and Recreation Meeting 

                  January 12, 2009 
Minutes  

 

Meeting called to order at 6:58.  Present were Gabby Kraus, Dean Lambeth, 

Christopher Richards, Michael Jones and Chair Bob Fitzsimons.  Nancy had a 

previous family commitment and was excused. 

 

Finance Report was reported that the two instructors needing checks were issued 

them over the last week. 

 

Disc Golf Discussion- Both Dean and Gabby that they had a very good meeting 

with Sunny Point personnel.  We need to get a letter back to them spelling out 

the benefits of the course with ideas like helping retard fires, improve access to 

area, eradicate the deer tick problem, etc.  All members agreed to email Gabby 

with thoughts on the issue so that Dean could send the letter with our points on 

Town letterhead. 

 

Bob reported that the classes were getting publicized in the Island Gazette, the 

Star News and the Town newsletter and email outlets.  Classes will begin last 

week of Jan/first of Feb. 

 

Discussion about our P & R banner revolved around the need to re-take the pier 

picture that Bob had misplaced.  Gabby will take charge of the project and get the 

sign, 9foot by 2 foot, ready for the April Street Festival. 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:57.  Next meeting will be Feb 9
th

 


